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PPS-RFP-2018-024 

 

Question and Answer 1 to 5 

 

Q1 - Can you please advise a minimum quantity for the footwear’s to be ordered annually? 

A1 – PPS currently has close to 600 Operational Members and depending on the durability and collective 

bargaining agreement; each member receives a new pair every year. For the winter boots, Members usually 

receive a new pair every 2-3 year. 

 

Q2 - What are the qualities per operational shoes per style? 

A2 - PPS is looking at the higher quality standards available on the market. 

 

Q3 - Who has this contract now? 

A3 - PPS currently has an agreement with The Shoe Network Inc. 

 

Q4 - Do you have any pictures of these shoes? 

A4 - Unfortunately, we do not have any pictures available. 

 

Q5 - In regard to the Operational Footwear RFP, can a partial bid be submitted or are we required to bid a 

complete submission? 

A5 - Yes, a partial bid will be accepted. 

 

 

 


